Miscellaneous 

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
Office of the Secretary
NOTICE OF REVISED MAXIMUM GRANT AMOUNTS FOR RECREATIONAL TRAILS PROGRAM

As advertised on September 7, 2022 (Volume 48/174), the Department of Environmental Protection (Department) will accept Fiscal Year 2023-24 grant applications for the Federal Recreational Trails Program (RTP), from February 1 through March 1, 2023.
The maximum grant amount per project type is as follows: nonmotorized single and diverse use trails: $500,000; motorized trail: $2,500,000. Grant awards are distributed on a reimbursement basis and are contingent upon an apportionment from the Federal Highway Administration and expenditure authorization by the Florida Legislature.
APPLICATION PACKETS AND ADDITIONAL DETAILS:  RTP grant application packets and additional grant details may be obtained electronically at https://floridadep.gov/lands/land-and-recreation-grants/content/rtp-assistance or contacting RTP staff via email Lauren.Cruz@floridadep.gov, by phone (850) 245-2681 or U.S. Mail at Department of Environmental Protection, Land and Recreation Grants Section, 3900 Commonwealth Boulevard, Mail Station 585, Tallahassee, Florida 32399. See also, Fla. Stat. § 260.016, and F.A.C. Rule 62S-2 for specific application requirements, processing, and evaluation criteria.
